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------------ As Oregon Legislators consider SB 941 it must be pointed out, The national trend in Gun Rights 
is fewer restrictions, not more. Oregon is headed in the wrong direction as this Pew poll shows 
http://www.pewresearch.org/data-trend/domestic-issues/gun-control/  When you read the Complete data 
set it is Clear   http://www.people-press.org/2014/12/10/growing-public-support-for-gun-rights/  Oregon 
Legislature is Wrong about what Voters want in the personal liberty's of citizens. Vote no on SB 941 and 
its companion bills.  
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